PREACHING:

Theo Salahor

GREETERS & STEWARDS:

D Niebling, P & D Jeffs

COUNTING:

D Flanagan & J Edwards

CLEANING:

Jenny Leslie

LOCK UP:

Malcolm Thomas

Church Times

Wednesday Morning 9:00am

Sunday Morning

9:00am

10:30am

Weekly Prayer

Wednesday 3pm

CHURCH LIFE

Kids Time Program - runs during morning service through school terms.

Kids to meet in the top hall before the morning service begins.

Teens Bible Study during AM service in the hall.

Toilets are located through the breezeway and in the main hall.

Baby change facility is located in the disabled toilet.

Hearing Loop operates in church—for access switch your aid to the "T" function.

Bulletin Items: Contact the church office by Wednesday Morning

Online Tithes & Offering:

Name: Deception Bay Baptist Church

Bank: Bank of Queensland BSB: 124 001 A/C 22 153 809

CONTACT US

Find us at: www.dbaybap.com

Church Office: 21 Water Street (PO Box 59)

Deception Bay 4508 E: office@dbaybap.com

Ph: 3204 1311

Office hours: 9-12 Wed & Thurs

For general info contact email:

office@dbaybap.com

Senior Pastor: Theo Salahor **E:** theedes@bigpond.net.au **YA Pastor:** Chris Anderson

E: chrisanderson1107@outlook.con



ON BEHALF OF DECEPTION BAY **BAPTIST CHURCH WE WOULD LOVE TO** WISH ALL THE FATHERS, **GRANDFATHERS, MENTORS AND** SPECIAL MEN IN OUR LIVES A **HAPPY FATHERS** DAY

Communion

Communion will be taking place this morning during both services. We currently do not have any gluten free options available, so please come prepared with your own elements if you would like to participate and have dietary requirements. We do apologise for the inconvenience, and we do hope to find a solution for you all soon.

Paul Rooney's Funeral

Paul Rooney's funeral service will be held on Thursday 10th September at 10am in the church. Please be aware of COVID-19 restrictions, as we are only allowed a total of 100 people for the service. 50 in the church, and 50 in the hall. Please allow family members and friends to be seated in the church. Please keep Louise and family in your prayers as they make funeral preparations. Also, if you are planning to attend on Thursday please let Louise know as there are limited numbers.

Ian McCallum's Funeral

Ian McCallum's funeral service will be a private affair with family only. Please keep Margaret and family in your prayers as they make funeral preparations.

Homegroups

Groups can still meet in homes if there are 10 or less people attending. Homegroups are still legally required to meet some simple conditions. If your group is meeting or a new group is commencing, please check with the church office for further information.

QMM Notes

At last Sunday's meeting, it was decided that we form a small committee to investigate the feasibility of a bus purchase and to bring this recommendation to a future meeting. The 2020/2021 budget was passed and our budget figure is now \$163,621.00

Jeffs Homegroup

The Jeffs Homegroup is recommencing on Wednesday evenings, starting at 7pm. New people welcome. For more information, please see Pat or Di Jeffs.

First Aid Training- Refunds

As the First Aid Training we had arranged earlier this year was cancelled due to COVID, we will need to refund all those who paid their fee. Can you please contact the office, and we can give you the form needed to give you your refund.

Yahoo Emails

The Church Office has been unable to send any emails through to Yahoo email addresses. We apologise for any inconvenience caused, and if anyone knows why this is occurring or is good with outlook technology, please let the office know.

Birthday and Anniversary List

We are currently in the process of updating our Birthday and Anniversary list that we use each week in the bulletin. If you have not previously let us know your birthday, and would like it mentioned in the bulletin, please email your birthday and wedding anniversary dates to office@dbaybap.com Thanks in advance.

Church Gardening

With Bok being unwell, we are looking for some people who are willing to volunteer to do some church mowing and gardening while Bok recovers. Any offers would be greatly appreciated, so please let the Office know if you can help in any way. Thanks in advance.

PRAYER & PRAISE

- Prayer for Louise Rooney and family, following the passing of Paul
- Prayer for Margaret McCallum and family, following the passing of lan
- Prayer for Gordon Hansen who is recovering from a stroke
- Prayer for Bok Yang who is having liver issues and is being treated in hospital
- Prayer for Joyce Hodge who has had a fall, and has broken her wrist
- Prayer for Lella Saunders and family, after the passing of her sister in Cairns
- Continued prayer for Glen and Heather Bennett
- Praise that Cynthia Slack had a great outcome with her surgery
- Prayer for Jim Hamilton's daughter Sarah, who is recovering at home from recent brain surgery
- Prayer for Ellen Leeman who is adjusting to her new home at Lodges on George
- Prayer for the Heart Sisters ministry, that God will work and move in the hearts of these women
- Prayer for the missionaries we support, as they settle into the travel restrictions and changes within their organisations
- Prayer for Theo and Niki Salahor, and John Millard as they prepare to move house

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

6th Lella and Keith Saunders (Anniversary)

7th Zachary Niebling

12th Teoni Marris

13th Noah Adlington

13th Andrew and Teoni Marris (Anniversary)